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After Famicon 2017, Masako and I were able to gather with the Reno Family Church members to supply 

them with Holy Wine and inspiration about the great things happening in our American Family 

Federation.  

 

We shared some of the highlights of all the wonderful reports and events which were shared at the 

International Peace Education Center (IPEC).  

 

The Reno families were excited to hear all the news and especially to learn about the families who have 

already accomplished Tribal Messiahship in America.  

 

The hope and belief that they gained from this gathering was reflected in the determination that they made 

to move forward and be victorious blessed families.  

 

The Seung family were so determined and confident that they went out immediately after the meeting and 

blessed a family that they know.  

 

Reno, we can do it! 

 

 

 

 


